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                                                                   Presidents Message 

           BOARD OF DIRECTORS   

Barry Bialkoski – SR LIONS    

Bob Zie – MV LIONS    

Phyllis Rogers – PDG, MV LIONS    

Sandra Stevens, SR LIONS     

Warren “Buck” Larson - PDG, CLO LIONS     

Robert “Bob” Reuther – PDG, SR LIONS   

Rocky A Burks – COTATI LIONS  

                                       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIONS 
Your “Redwood Lions Memorial Foundation” has raised over $84,000.00 so far this year for the fire 
victims in our area. This is a long term project and we plan to be able to assist those in need long after 
the other assistance centers have left.  
   At our district meeting in Cobb on November 18,2017 we received $11,626.00 (included in above 
amount). Great job Governor Les. 
   We have a number of people that we are helping now. A number of our Lions are helping the people 
in the Coffey Park area. We are finding the need and filling them one person at a time. 
    Here are some other statistics.  
    Over 1000 students attending the Junior College lost their homes. 
    10 people attending the “Earle Balm” center lost their homes.  
  We are looking into ways that we can help these people. 
I am now on the disaster relief committee for Sonoma County and will be working with that committee 
to see how our Foundation can assist in their efforts.   
Keep up the good work!! 
 
 

LIONS: 

We members of the Board of “The Redwood Lions Memorial Foundation” 

wish to thank all those clubs that have donated to the RLMF disaster fund. 

As you can see from below, we have done well so far in both receiving and 

donating the funds we have in our relief account. We hope to continue 

helping those clubs in the fire disaster areas and want to ask any of those 

clubs in those areas that are in need of assistance to contact me so we can 

do whatever we can to assist you. Remember, this is your foundation and 

we exist to help you to help the less fortunate in your areas. 

Barry Bialkoski, President. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

The 1st picture shows the CEO of the Living Room Receiving a check from RLMF for $1000.00 to help displaced 

women and children. The 2nd picture shows the LCIF reporter talking to a lion from Crocket that is helping displaced 

people in Sonoma County. 


